
Annual General Meeting: Saturday May 3rd 1941. 
 
Present: Mr E S Jones in the Chair and 35 members. 
 
The Minutes of the last Autumn Meeting held October 5th 1940 were read and adopted. 
 
The Captain addressed the meeting, he referred to the excellent work done by the Social 
Committee, the carrying on of the Club work, the letting of the whole of the Course for the grazing 
of Cattle and the competition held this day, the proceeds of which were on behalf of the Sick 
Nursing Association. 
 
Mr Robson presented the Balance Sheet and explained same and the adoption was moved by Mr E 
Raines seconded by Mr H Swallow and carried unanimously and Mr Robson was thanked for his 
valuable services and congratulated on the excellent result. 
 
The Secretary presented his report for the year and this was accepted. 
 
Mr J H Barratt give his report of the work of the Social Committee, stating that their efforts had been 
devoted solely to War Efforts etc. and Mr Barratt was thanked for his services.  
 
A vote of thanks was accorded to all Officials moved by Mr E Kidd and seconded by Mr H Burlinson 
and carried. 
 
The question of War Damage Insurance was introduced and it was left with the Committee to 
consider same. 
 
One or two minor matters such as the provision of tables in the Locker Room and hooks on lockers 
were introduced and left for consideration of the Committee. 
 
The givers of the prizes Messrs E S Jones and J C Payne were thanked for their generosity. 
 
A vote of thanks to the Captain for presiding concluded the meeting. 
 
4th Oct 41.  E S Jones. 
 


